
 

Tuesday 17th - Year 6 visit to Waingels College 9.30-2.30 - Building Better Futures Day - the       
children will leave school at 9.10 and walk up to Waingels accompanied by staff.  Children need to have 
a coat and a water bottle together with their packed lunch.  Children will walk back to school at 2.30. 

Wednesday 18th - Read, Write, Inc. meeting for FS2 and KS1 parents.  9.00 - hall.  Please drop 
children into school as usual and then enter into the school hall via the school office.  Younger siblings 
are welcome if they can sit quietly.  The meeting should last approximately 20 minutes.   

Friday 20th - Family Friday 8.40-9.00 - Come into school with your child and look at the work they have 
been doing in class.  This is not an opportunity to discuss your child with the class teacher as this stops 
the teacher welcoming other parents.  If you need to discuss any concerns, please make an appointment 
at the school office.  Younger siblings are your responsibility and must be supervised at all times.   

 

NOTICES 

Dates: Please find attached an updated schedule of dates for the coming term.  We thank you in 
advance for your appreciation that dates do sometimes change, and notification of forthcoming events 
are always communicated in advance.  Changes to note, dress down day and Christmas Fair. 

Topic Overviews / Knowledge Organisers - have been emailed out today.  Meet the Teacher       
information, can be found on our Website at woodleyceprimary.co.uk, under the parent tab then within 
your child’s phase.   

Volunteering - We value the contribution our parents make to the school by volunteering in the 
classes.  If you are interested in volunteering in school this term, please come to the office for further   
information.  

Airfield Club – Airfield club is very busy this term and there are only a few spaces remaining to the end 
of September.  If you want to book your child into the breakfast or the after school club via the ScoPay 
website,  please book ahead to avoid disappointment.  We are looking to recruit further staff and expand 
our numbers so this is a temporary situation, however in the meantime, we will not be taking any new 
registration forms until further notice to ensure that the children who are currently enrolled are able to 
book a space.  

Annual Forms - For our families who were with us last year, you may remember a pack coming home at 
the end of the summer called Preparing for the New School Year.  This pack contains important forms 
that we need returned.  If you have not yet returned your pack please do so as soon as possible. 

Vacancies - We have a number of opportunities available within school.  If you are interested, please 
take a look at our school website or the Wokingham Borough Website.   

 

 

 

 

Your next Friday Forecast will be issued on Friday 20th September 2019. 

Email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any questions or queries. 

Issue: 1 Week beginning: 16th September 2019 


